
News from Mrs. Post’s Room
May 6 – 10, 2024

Important Reminders
Whew!  It has been a fast and 
furious year full of exciting events.  
I would like to thank you for the 
privilege of working with you and 
your child this year.  I have been 
blessed with caring, supportive 
parents who make my job much 
easier.  Your children are a gift 
from God, and I know how 
precious they are to you.  They will 
always hold a special place in my 
heart as well!

With gratitude and love,
Mrs. Post 

• May 6 ~ Yearbooks coming home

• May 9 ~ 5th grade rockets (can 
bring hat, glasses, towel to sit 
on)

• May 10 ~ Field Day (bring hats, 
sunscreen, water bottles, and a 
sharpie marker if participating 
in t-shirt signing)

• May 14 ~ Last Day **Report cards 
sent home

Water Bottles

What We’re Learning…
Backpacks

Students need to 
be bringing water 
bottles to school 

every day.

Please make sure your 
student has a bag to 

carry home their 
belongings over the 
next several days.
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